
A message from Mrs Pocock  

Dear families, 

It is all systems go in school now as we head towards the festive season. The 
children are enjoying getting ready to perform to you all in the coming weeks and 
are very busy practising! Please check the important Christmas dates at the end of 
the newsletter to see what is happening and when.  

I would like to thank everyone who came along to parents' evenings last week. It is 
always so nice to come together as a community and hear how well the children 
are getting on. Florence, Kitty, Reuben and Skye from Y6 did a fantastic job 
helping everyone to keep to time. We raised an incredible £82.78 in rewards at the 
book fair so we are very thankful for your generosity.  

Finally, it has been great to see so many of our children taking part in sporting 
events outside of school recently. Mr Farmer is working hard to ensure we are 
able to take up as many opportunities as possible. Y2 had a great day at the 
football yesterday.  

As always, please don't hesitate to get in touch with us if you have any questions. 

Best wishes, 

Claire 

Save the date!  

Term 1&2 

7th December Save the 

children Christmas 

Jumper Day  

7th December PTA 

Christmas Crafts 

8th December Carol 

Service  

12th December 2pm 

Rec & KS1 Nativity to 

Parents  

13th December 9.30am 

Rec & KS1 Nativity to 

Parents  

14th December 8:45 

am Y6 Lifeskills  

15th December 9.15am 

Outstanding             

Certificates Assembly  

18th December     

Christmas Parties  

19th December     

Christmas Dinner & 

Jumper Day  

 

TERM 3 & 4  

12th March 4pm – 

6.30pm Parents     

Evening  

13th March 3.30pm - 

5.30pm Parents     

Evening  

28th March 9:15am 

Outstanding Certificate 

Assembly 

 

TERM 5 & 6  

13th – 16th May KS2 

SATs week  

20th – 22nd May Y6 

Camp  
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Colder Weather 

As the weather begins to turn 
colder it is vital that all children 
bring a coat to school every day, 
as well as hats, gloves...etc when 
needed. The children go outside 
for playtime even if there is a little bit of light rain. This 
is because it is important for them to get fresh air and  
exercise.  

Children In Need 

We enjoyed having fun 

on Children in Need day 

last Friday. We saw lots 

of  spotty outfits and if 

you would like to make a       

donation it’s not too late.   

Donations can be made 

on ParentPay until 30th       

November, please click 

here. 

   

 

 

Christmas Dinner on Tuesday 19th December 

School Christmas Dinner will be on Tuesday 19th December.  We will also be 

wearing Christmas jumpers on this day. 

If your child would like a Christmas dinner it must be booked on ParentPay 

by the end of Friday 24 November.  Please note Parentpay will not show that it is 

Christmas  dinner on the 19th December but please order the meat or vegetarian 

option. The menu is attached. We will be informing Aspens (our catering company) 

on the number of meals required on Friday.  Thank you. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=12245


 

Don’t forget to 

check out your 

child’s class 

page on our 

website where you will find 

lots of useful information. 

www.banwell.primary.co.uk 

Save the date! 

7th June  9.15am 

Sports Day  

3rd July Class / Y6 

Leavers photos  

10th July Y6 Production 

to school & parents  

11th July Y6 Production 

to parents  

19th July 9.15am    

Outstanding 

Certificates Assembly  

23rd July 9.15am   

Leavers Assembly  

School Funds 

With Christmas shopping 

on many peoples minds 

please could we ask you 

to consider signing up 

with My School Funds. 

1% of eligible spend 

goes to the school and 

2% goes back to the in-

dividual. It’s a win-win!  

More information can be 

found here and at the 

end of the newsletter. 

We will be taking part in the National Save the Children Christmas 

Jumper Day on 7th  December.  If your children would like to wear their 

Christmas jumpers on this day, 

please click here to donate via 

our JustGiving page.  

There is no set amount to give 

anything you can spare is 

appreciated.  

Friends of Banwell Association 

Christmas Craft Event  

  

The PTA would like to invite all children to a Christmas Craft event 
on Thursday 7th  December (see attached poster for details). 
  
To book please pay direct to our account: 
Friends of Banwell Primary School 
Lloyds TSB 
Account number 00473196 
Sort Code 30-91-84  
  
Tickets £4 
  
Please reference your child’s name and year group alongside the 
payment.  
All tickets must be bought beforehand and the deadline is midnight 
on Monday 4th December.  
No late payments for tickets will be accepted due to needing enough 
time to get supplies and food. 
  
Please email friendsofbanwell@gmail.com to detail any allergies or 
dietary requirements, don’t forget to add your child’s name.  
 
Activities will include Wreath making for KS2 and biscuit decorating for 
KS1 
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https://www.banwellprimary.co.uk/website/class_pages/147926
https://donate.justgiving.com/donation-amount?uri=aHR0cHM6Ly9kb25hdGUtYXBpLmp1c3RnaXZpbmcuY29tL2FwaS9kb25hdGlvbnMvZTdjYWY1ZjNmOWE2NGFlMjk2YTMxZGJjMzQ2YzI4ZDY/aXNDaGVja291dEFwaT10cnVl


Lost Property 
 

Any lost property found in the school is 
placed in the corridor at the far end of the 

main building. 
 

We have a number of coats, lots of jumpers 
and lunch boxes that have lost their owners. 

 
Please pop in at drop off time and claim any 

items your child has lost. 

MENU CHANGE 

Week 2 

Wednesday   

Minced 

Beef Onion 

Pie is now 

Roast 

Chicken 

 

 

Week 3  

Monday 

Veggie Shepherd’s Pie is 

now Veggie Hot Dog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to the 

parents that have 

helped out with field 

trips recently and in the 

past. Your help is     

invaluable.  
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Breakfast and After-school Club 

If you need care for your children before or after school please remember our breakfast and after-school clubs.  

There is lots of information available on our school website or you can call into the office and pick up a leaflet.  

Mrs Bradbury takes care of the children in breakfast club where the children have breakfast and enjoy lots of dif-

ferent activities.  

Mrs Davies takes care our Stay and Play and Playpals sessions in the afternoon/evening. Here she is showcas-

ing the wonderful Christmas sprouts the children made for the Christmas tree at St Andrew’s Church. We think 

they are marvellous and we are sure you’ll agree! The children had great fun making them.  

 

 

https://www.banwellprimary.co.uk/web/breakfast_and_after-school_club_/2954


 

 

Don’t forget to download the eSchools parent app . 

The app will notify you when you have an email 

from school and when parents evening booking is 

open. 

For instructions on how to download 

the app please click here or  go to 

www.eschools.co.uk and search for 

parent app.  

 

Thank You  

At the end of the summer term, we held a non-school 

uniform day to raise money for the  charity Toilet 

twinning.  As a school, we raised £127.07 which 

enabled us to twin two of our toilets and help the 

charity to provide clean, safe toilets, sanitation and  

hygiene solutions for communities living in poverty 

around the world. Thank you for your generosity.  

 

 

Contact us: 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Tel: 01934 822 498  

Children’s Flu vaccina-
tion (nasal and injec-
tion) catch-up clinics 
are available for all stu-
dents who did not re-
ceive their vaccinations 
at school.  

Please book an ap-
pointment at https://
imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/
flu/2023/book   

If you have any queries 
please contact the Im-
munisation Team di-
rectly on 0300 124 5515 
or email sirona.sch-
imms@nhs.net  

KS2 Music Tuition 

  

 

 

 

Once a week we have music teachers come into school to give music    

tuition.  We currently have children in KS2 learning the guitar, ukulele, pi-

ano and singing lessons.  If you are interested in signing your child up for 

some tuition please contact the school office for more information. 

West of England Music & Arts  
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